
To: The Foundation of Global Dermatology 
 

Dear Sir / Madam 
 
I am very pleased to inform you that after attending dermatopathology training 
for one year and four months in different places in the last four years, I took the 
examination in Frankfurt for the International Board in Dermatopathology 
organized by International Committee of Dermatopatthology (ICDP) and I 
successfully passed my examination and expecting to get my diploma. As you very 
well know most of my training is sponsored by Stichting Global Dermatology. I am 
very much grateful to the Foundation in general and to a very good hearted 
friend, teacher, colleague and father - Ben Naafs in particular for your great 
support for my training. I also want to pass my special thanks to Ike Naafs for your 
support especially in handling all the boring logistics issues. 
 
I started to do dermatopathology in my hospital since January 2017 as 
Dermatopathologist.  
 
I also believe and hope for your continuous support for me (refreshing courses in 
dermatopathology, attendance of conferences and even the next steps in my 
academic carrier) and for my desperate patients (supplying with medications…). 
 
 

             VEEL DANK 
 
                                                 Workalemahu Alemu Belachew 
                       Mekelle, Ethiopia 
                             March , 2017 
       
 
 


